Lisa Turner

From: Angelin Koziara <user@votervoice.net>

Sent: Tuesday, June 29, 2021 2:18 PM

To: Office Manager Lisa Turner

Subject: | support the Public Street right-of-way in Providence

Dear Office Manager Turner,

This is ideally situated for neighborhoods to excess the waterfront which is so near but so far away. (there is room for
further input in the adjacent building)

The Public St. location in Providence is an ideal candidate for CRMC designation. The street is currently a public right-of-
way between Allen's Avenue and the Providence River.

Despite being one of the most densely populated areas in the state near the shore, relatively few locations exist where
the public can access the water.

Currently, only 3 of CRMC's 226 designated rights-of-way to the shore are in Providence; (and those 3 are on the East
Side along the Seekonk River.) There are no CRMC-designated rights-of-way in South Providence/Washington Park.

CRMC designation of the Public Street right-of-way will help CRMC achieve their goal of one right-of-way for each mile of
Rhode Island coastline.

Thank you for considering my comments and for your work to protect and expand public access to the shoreline.
Sincerely,

Angelin Koziara

11 Hall PI

Cranston, R1 02905
kozilouie@yahoo.com



